
COVID-19 Updates: 
Positive Cases: 
At this time this change only applies to individuals who are positive for COVID-19. 
Per CDPH’s updated guidelines, positive cases can reduce the number of days they must 
isolate (both staff and students, regardless of vaccination status) from 10 days to 5 days if all 
the following are TRUE: 

●​ At least 24-hours have passed since the resolution of fever without the use of 
fever-reducing medications; AND 

●​ They take and provide RCSD with a COVID-19 test (antigen recommended) on or 
after Day 5 and it comes back NEGATIVE; AND 

●​ They will continue to wear a well-fitting mask around others for a total of 10 days, 
especially in indoor settings. 

Types of Tests Accepted: We will accept the at-home test results to allow students to return 
to school.   
 
Exposed Cases: 
➢​ If your child has been exposed to COVID-19 at school you will receive notification.  

The letter has changed and so have the guidelines.  You will see there is no longer a 
modified quarantine.  Your child can continue to come to school as long as they are 
symptom free.   

➢​ If your child is exposed to a person that has tested positive for COVID-19 (outside of 
school), please call the office and allow us to walk you through the next steps.  If the 
case of COVID-19 is in your household, the best choice is to isolate your child away 
from that person, if possible.  Again, please call the office and we will walk you 
through the options for return.  THESE HAVE CHANGED!!! 

 
Symptomatic Students: 
Please call the office if your child has any symptoms of illness.  Appropriate attendance 
records are crucial for our school.  Calling on behalf of your child is tremendously helpful for 
the office staff as they are working on many aspects of students’ needs.  Your cooperation is 
appreciated.   


